
To whom it may concern,  
I am writing to say that the shop at 42 School Lane is a good responsible shop and when I buy my 
liquor they always ID check me before I buy it. Sometimes it's annoying but I understand that they 
have a job to do. If you need any proof of ID from me please get back to me on my email. Thank you 
for your time. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Khuram Khan 
 


